
                                                           
 

SCIOTO DARBY RD/ WALCUTT RD &  
SCIOTO DARBY RD/LEAP ROAD  

CORRIDOR STUDY 

City of Hilliard, Franklin County, Ohio 
Public Meeting October 15, 2018 

 

COMMENT SHEET 
 

The City of Hilliard is planning to make improvements to the intersection of Scioto Darby Road and Walcutt 

Road intersection. Please use this sheet to record your comments and provide suggestions. To help us 

understand your comments better, please mark all boxes that apply to you. 

 

☐ Property Owner 

☐ Resident in the Project Study Area 

☐ Business Owner or Employee in the Study Area 

☐ Public Official ______________________________________________ (Please list office) 

☐ Law Enforcement/EMS _______________________________________ (Please Specify) 

☐ Other _____________________________________________________ (Please Specify) 

 

1. Do you live or work near the project study area? If yes, what neighborhood or business? 

__________________________________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________________________________  

2. How often do you travel through the Scioto Darby Road study corridor? 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

3. Please tell us what you like/dislike about the improvements that are being considered for the Scioto 
Darby Road corridor intersections (Walcutt and/or Leap/Darby Glen). 
__________________________________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 
 
 
 
4. Please provide any additional comments or questions you may have about the project, and if you prefer 

an alternative that was presented. 
___________________________________________________________________________

___________________________________________________________________________

___________________________________________________________________________

___________________________________________________________________________

___________________________________________________________________________

___________________________________________________________________________

___________________________________________________________________________

___________________________________________________________________________

___________________________________________________________________________

___________________________________________________________________________

___________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Please provide your contact information: 

 

Name:  ________________________________________________________ 

Address:   ________________________________________________________ 

   ________________________________________________________ 

Email Address: ________________________________________________________ 

   (Email will only be used for project-related correspondence) 

 

Please return this sheet to the comment box tonight, if possible. You may also e-mail your comments 

to Letty Schamp, PE at lschamp@hilliardohio.gov or return in the mail to the following address: 

Letty Schamp, PE 

City of Hilliard 

3800 Municipal Way 

Hilliard, OH 43026 

 

In order to have your input considered as decisions are made on this project, please send your 

comments by October 31, 2018. Thank you for attending and participating in the meeting. 

mailto:lschamp@hilliardohio.gov

